
Georgia Power works to protect you
You can count on us to take the utmost precautions to 
secure your personal information and make you feel safe.  
In fact, your safety and security are our highest priority.

Here are a few reminders for avoiding scams:

•	� If an account becomes past due, Georgia Power will 
contact the customer via a prerecorded message to the 
primary account telephone or by letter requesting that 
the customer call Georgia Power to discuss the account.

•	� Georgia Power will never ask for a credit card or pre- 
paid debit card number over the phone.

•	� Georgia Power employees do not collect payment 
in person and will not ask a customer to pay any-
where other than a Georgia Power business office or 
Authorized Payment Location.

•	� If a customer receives a suspicious call from someone 
claiming to be from Georgia Power and demanding 
payment to avoid disconnection, they should con-
tact the company’s 24-hour customer service line at 
888-660-5890.

Georgia Power continues to work with law enforcement 
agencies throughout the state to identify and prosecute 
criminals who pose as Georgia Power employees in  
order to defraud customers. The company encourages  
customers to report scams and fraud attempts to local  
law enforcement and to the Federal Trade Commission  
at ftccomplaintassistant.gov. 

Additional information about frequent scams and how  
the company works to protect customers is available at 
georgiapower.com/scam .
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Pay your bill 
where you shop 
We’ve made paying your bill even more convenient with Georgia Power 
Checkout – a fast way to pay your Georgia Power bill in the checkout lane 
at a Dollar General or Family Dollar store near you. Just enter your account 
number on our website to get your barcode, find a store location near you, 
and have your barcode scanned at the register to pay your bill.  

Visit georgiapower.com/paymentoptions
to learn more.



Auto Pay is a free bill-payment program where you can 
authorize your bill amount to be automatically debited from 
your checking or savings account. No more stamps and having 
to remember to pay your bill each month. With Auto Pay, we 
will continue to read your meter and calculate your bill each 
month. You will continue to receive your bill as you normally 
do, but instead of “Please Pay By” being displayed on the  
bill, we will display the date when your bank account will be 
drafted for the amount of your bill. 

To sign up for Auto Pay, visit georgiapower.com/autopay and 
log in to your account. 

Forget the mailbox. 
Sign up for Auto Pay. 

Georgia Power is committed to help grow the electric vehicle 
(EV) market and expand EV charging access throughout our 
state. We’re pleased to share that Nissan of North America 
has extended their special rebate on the Nissan LEAF through 
March 31, 2017. Under this program, customers are eligible for 
a $10,000 rebate. Combined with the federal EV tax credit  
of $7,500, customers get a net savings up to $17,500! 

Visit our website, georgiapower.com/electricvehicles to 
learn more about this exciting offer!

Special pricing extended 
until March 31,  
on the Nissan LEAF 

Connect with us on social media

facebook.com/GeorgiaPower                @GeorgiaPower                 youtube.com/GeorgiaPower

                                     @GA_Power                   linkedin.com/company/georgiapower             

Be sure to check out the latest additions to the Georgia 
Power EV Charging Station network in Gainesville, 
Braselton, Johns Creek and Glenwood, Georgia! We 
now have over 36 network charging stations to get you 
where you want to go! Find the nearest station now at 
georgiapower.com/evcharging .

EV charging station  
expansion 


